Do 15 listopada 2023 r. zgtoszenia do konkursu Europejskiego Instytutu
Administracji Publicznej ,Wzmacnianie innowacyjnosci poprzez nauke”

Submit your project to
EPSA 2023-24 until
15 November 2023 !

It's not too late to apply!

Dear CAF National Correspondents, CAF experts and friends,

The European Institute of Public Administration (EIPA) and its official partners are delighted to announce that the deadline for the
submission of applications for the EPSA 2023-24 edition has been extended to 15 November 2023 at 0:00 (CET). To
encourage applications to this new edition, we would like to ask for your help in spreading the word about EPSA 2023-24 among your
professional networks one more time. The CAF Users can be very well positioned to apply based on their efforts towards excellence and
therefore your support is highly valued.The time is ideal for a final reminder and encouragement to participate. We are one
month from the submission (extended) deadline (i.e. 15 November 2023) and people are still on time to submit their project. EPSA
2023-24, titled “Boosting Innovation Through Learning”, once more provides a unique opportunity for all public sector bodies in Europe
to submit innovative projects and to showcase practical solutions to current and future challenges. For more details:
https://www.eipa.eu/epsa-2023/If you happen to know of exciting cases and innovative projects, please disseminate the EPSA call for
applications.

For direct messages, please find attached a a one-pager-call in pdf format.
For distribution through social media channels, please find below two links to previous posts which can easily be reshared:

e https://www.linkedin.com/posts/european-institute-of-public-administration_epsa2023-excellence-innovation-
activity-7119614256899051522-y7nH?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop

e https://www.linkedin.com/posts/european-institute-of-public-administration_epsa23-success-excellence-
activity-7115688217865015296-G9dH?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop

We are very grateful for your support in making EPSA 2023-24 a success and we apologise for cross posting.

Please do not hesitate to contact the EPSA Team (Christoph Klika c.klika@eipa.eu , Isabela Puscasu i.puscasu@eipa.eu) in case of any
questions or if you need additional communication material.
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